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Year 6 camp parents meeting - this
THURSDAY  21st November at 5.30pm In

the staffroom.

Kawaha point
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Ki Te Taumata- Aim for the Best
Learn*Care*Grow

Kia Kaha *Kia Maia *Kia Manawanui 
*Kia Angitu

Principal's Pen

Friday 15th novemberHello, Aloha, Namaste, Kia Ora, Welcome to Week 5

Coming up
week 6,7,8 and week 9

What a fantastic end to the week! There’s an incredible
buzz around school today as we celebrate *Market
Day*, the grand finale of our *Qwest* inquiry into

entrepreneurship and innovation. It’s been amazing to
see the creativity and talent our tamariki have shown –

we may have some future business leaders in our
midst!  

End-of-Year Survey  
Attached to this newsletter is the *End-of-Year Survey.
This is an important opportunity for you to share your
thoughts on how we’re doing as a school, as a teaching
staff, and as a welcoming community. Your feedback is

highly valued and helps shape our direction for the
future.  

Complete the survey and return it to the silver box in
the office by Friday 29th November  to go in the draw

for a $100 grocery voucher!
Planning for 2025  

We’re already busy preparing for next year. If your
whānau is moving on at the end of 2024, or if you know
of families interested in joining us (including those with
a 5-year-old starting school), please let us know as soon

as possible. This helps us create well-balanced class
lists and ensure smooth transitions for everyone.  

 Important Calendar Update  
Our planned Movie Night next week has been

postponed to **Friday, 13th December**, as we
celebrate Matua Murray’s graduation ceremony on

Friday, 22nd November. Matua Murray has completed
two years of teacher registration, and we’re excited to

honour his achievement. Congratulations Murray!
Athletics Day  

Don’t forget – next week is Athletics Day! We’d love to
see you there cheering on our tamariki. The day ends

with a *Parents’ Relay* – so bring your running shoes if
you’re keen to take part!  

**Details and event times are in the attached flyer.**
Plus, the coffee cart will be here, so bring your coins
and enjoy a hot drink while you support the action.  
Thank you all for your continued support as we head

toward the final weeks of the school year.  
Piki te Ora,

Maria and The Amazing KPS Staff



Spotlight
on Sports

MRS H
Headlines

Kia Kaha- Be Strong *. Kia Maia- Ne Brave* Kia Manawanui- Be Kind. * Kia Angitu- Be Successful

Attendance
week 5

Here is the weekly timetable for
all sports this term:

MONDAY :  Netball 
KPS Kaha - Yr 5 & 6
KPS Maia - Yr 2,3 & 4
KPS Manawa - Yr 0,1 & 2

TUESDAY: Touch
KPS Kaha - Yr 5 & 6

WEDNESDAY - Touch
KPS Maia - Yr 3 & 4
KPS Manawanui - Yr 0,1 & 2

THURDAYS - Rippa 
KPS Kaha - Yr 5 & 6
KPS Maia -  Yr 3 & 4
KPS Angitu - Yr  3 & 4
KPS Manawa - Yr  1 & 2
KPS Taumata - Yr 1 & 2

SUNDAYS - Futsal
KPS  Kaha - Yr 5 & 6
KPS Maia  - Yr 3 & 4

Please don’t forget to pay sports fees if your child is
playing sports.

Celebrating Positive Behaviours
As a PC4L - Positive Culture of Learning school we have in place Rewards
Systems. We acknowledge and celebrate students for displaying
positive behaviours with their learning, expectations, our Values- Kia
Kaha- be strong, Kia Maia- be brave, Kia Manawanui- be kind, Kia Angitu
- be successful - our Vision- Ki te taumata- Aim for the Best , Learning
Powers- KPS Thinker, Explorer, Citizen, Communicator. 
 These include:
Class DOJO’s,
Dojo points are given out to our tamariki for 
displaying expectations in their learning and everyday 
interactions in class and in the playground. 

Dojo Rewards 2024,
Our Poumanawa - Values Wristbands. 
100 Dojo points = White Poumanawa wristband, 
300= Grey, 500= Blue, 700= Black, and 900 = the
Gold Poumanawa. 

Values tickets, students receive these for showing our
values during play and lunchtime breaks. Students who
get a ticket earn house points. 

Principals awards- where students
get certificates for displaying the
values and learning powers focus.
These are given out at fortnightly
Friday assemblies. Students also get
a Duffy Book. 

Recon awards- these are in class awards where
tamariki are recognised for displaying the values
learning focus of the day. The teacher acknowledges
a student for displaying the focus behaviour and then
that student gets to choose a peer who they also feel
has lived the values focus.

At the end of each term we have
Formal assembly where Principal

Certificates and Badges are
awarded for being a KPS - Citizen,
Thinker, Explorer, Communicator.

Well done to all our
tamariki who have

received KPS rewards.
Keep up the great work.
We are proud of you all !!

We welcome all our
whanau to join us with

our celebration
assemblies. We would
love to see you there!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qaLh-W5DI4uhI7GTwae8ok2SGHAOTqI2/edit


Do you know a family with any pre
schoolers- we are keen to grow our roll-

suggest us! 
We would love to have them!

Term 4 What’s
Happening in the

classes

Year 6 CAMP
The Year 6s will be off on camp in December.
They will be travelling to Auckland for an
awesome two day Auckland experience which
includes- Staying at Kelly Tarlton's, visiting the
Sky Tower, Auckland Museum, eating  fish chips
at Mission Bay! Please remember to  pay your
camp fees.
Next THURSDAY 21st November, there is a
parrents camp meeting for all helpers and
interested whanāu. 5.30pm in the staffroom.

Pre School
Buddies

We have Pre School Buddies every Friday at
9.45am. Come along and have a tour of the
school, spend time with Mrs H in the library
and then pop in and be a part of Space 3 our
year 0 classroom. Any questions please
contact Jenny Hermansson or Sheree
Jansen, Space 3 teacher.

Market Day- Friday  15th  November 11am-1pm
Thank you so much for coming out and
supporting our Market day. The children had
been working hard in class learning about goods
and services, profits, innovation and money!
We really appreciate seeing you all there
supporting your children.
The class with the biggest profit - once their
expense are taken out, and the float- will win
afternoon tea! All money this year will pay for our
end of year trips.

 Fairytales- Our Writing focus for term 4.
Our classes are learning some traditional fairy
tales and will be writing their own fairytales this
term. Plus, later on in the term every child will be
involved in the creative story writing
competition- with the top story from each class
being awarded a Duffy book.



to  KPS

 Me ako tahi, tātou kia puawai, ke te ao marama
Together we learn, care and grow

Mahlia - Space 3 Asher - Space 6

FUN 4 YOU DAY



Athletics Day at KPS- this Wednesday 

Children can wear house
colours for the day!
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